
 

 
From: South East ePlanning <e-seast@HistoricEngland.org.uk>  
Sent: 21 October 2024 11:57 
To: Astrid Harvey <Astrid.Harvey@westoxon.gov.uk> 
Cc: South East ePlanning <e-seast@HistoricEngland.org.uk> 

Subject: RE: Draft Submission Brize Norton Neighbourhood Plan 
 
Dear Ms Harvey, 
 
Thank you for consulting Historic England about the Brize Norton Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 16.  
 
I write to confirm that after consideration by specialist officers, Historic England does not have any 
comments to make at this stage. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Allison 
 
Allison Sharpe 
Business Officer, London and South East Region (Oxfordshire)  
Historic England, 4th floor Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London EC4R 2YA 
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